
  
Town of New Fairfield 

4 Brush Hill Road 
New Fairfield, Connecticut 06812 

 
 

Planning Commission 
Special Meeting Monday, November 1, 2021 

 
Notice of Cancellation 

 
 

Please be advised the Planning Commission meeting scheduled for Monday, November 1, 2021 has 
been cancelled. 
 
Thank you 
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